
 

2024 CILECT CONGRESS HOSTING  
CALL FOR CANDIDACIES 

 
Dear Friends,  
 
The CILECT Executive Council launches a Call for Proposals for the 2024 
Congress Hosting. The proposals should include: 
 

1. Estimated dates (not less than 4 full days preferably in the 
months of October or November 2024) 

2. Estimated accommodation and congress venues (preferably with 
evidence of the technical equipment and services available) 

3. Estimated financial support other than the CILECT contribution 
(preferably with letters of intent from the financing partners) 

4. Conference theme (preferably with suggested names for Keynote 
Speakers) 

 
The proposals should be put on the school letterhead and signed by the 
highest official responsible for the event (Rector/Dean/Director/Head). 
 
In the attachment to this Call you will find the CILECT Congress Hosting 
Guidelines. Please, do not hesitate to contact me in case you need 
additional information or clarifications. 
 
Please, send your proposals by email to executive.director@cilect.org 
 

NOT LATER THAN 15 APRIL 2023 
 
 

 
Prof. Dr. Stanislav Semerdjiev 
CILECT Executive Director 
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